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Dear Clients, Partners and Friends,  
we are pleased to provide you with an urgent update on the current situation in Iraq as follows: 
 

Newsflash 
Turkish/Iraqi border closing 
Turkey has announced that the temporary border closing at Habur Gate which started on Dec 
14th, 2015 has been extended until further notice.  
Till re-opening of the Gate customs clearance and border crossing between Turkey and Iraq will 
not be allowed.  
The length of the waiting queue on the Turkish side of the border has already reached 15 km.  
We will update you in case of any development. 
 


